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September 19, 2022

Eric Hernandez, Program Manager

Certificate of Need Program

Department of Health

Via email: eric.hernandez@doh.wa.gov;, FSLCON@DOH. WA.GOV

Dear Mr. Hernandez;

Grant County Public Hospital District No. 2, dba Quincy Valley Medical Center (QVMC) here
within submits this letter of intent for the replacement of the current hospital.

A. Description of the Services Proposed. QVMCisa 10 bed Critical Access Hospital
(CAH), located in Quincy, Grant County. Following a recent election wherein the voters
approved a bond to fund the project, QVMC proposes to replace the current hospital
building. It will be replaced on the current property. There is no proposed increase in
licensed beds, and no tertiary services are proposed. At project completion, the current
hospital building will most likely be demolished.

B. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Construction. The capital expenditure is estimated at
$55,000,000.
C. Description of Service Area. The District’s boundaries include Quincy and

communities immediately contiguous. Consistent with the Department of Health’s
acute care hospital bed need methodology, the planning area for this project is Grant
County. -

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

é! &ad&@ukq
Glenda Bishop,
Chief Executive Officer
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